
SPECIAL SAFETY RECOGNITION 
AWARD PROGRAM 

 
The JIF safety motto is “Safety First in All We Do,” but safety is more than a motto.  
The success of the JIF safety programs depends upon the proactive approach to safety 
of each municipal Administration, department and individual employees. 
 
The Special Recognition Award Program is designed to recognize departments, 
individuals or teams that go beyond the core requirements of the Safety Incentive 
Program or excel in a particular area of safety.   
 
Tell us about improvements that have been made to safety operations, equipment or 
training, or what your department did to improve employee and/or public safety in your 
municipality.  How are you changing the way you think about safety?  Examples of such 
noteworthy contributions could include: safety newsletters, or innovative communication 
programs, safety awareness campaigns, process changes that help reduce accidents, 
outstanding individual efforts, exceptional training efforts, attainment of specialized 
safety related designations, etc.   
 
Nominations should be submitted to the Safety Director’s Office on the enclosed 
form by December 31, 2012.  Use additional pages if necessary.  Photographs, write-
ups or other documentation may be submitted, but are not required.  We suggest that 
any nominations be discussed with your Safety Committee.  Fill out a separate form for 
each person or department being nominated. 
Nomination Form 
Each Administrator, Fund Commissioner or Safety Coordinator should fill out the 
nomination form on the following page to nominate the department(s) or individuals who 
significantly contributed to safety efforts in your town.   
  



 
BURLINGTON COUNTY MUNICIPAL JOINT INSURANCE FUND 

2012 
SPECIAL SAFETY RECOGNITION PROGRAM  

 
Municipality:                                                   
 
 
Name of Department(s) or Individual being nominated: 
 
 
Provide description of why this Department(s) or individual is being 
nominated for this award.  Use additional pages if necessary.  
Photographs, write-ups or other documentation may be submitted, but are 
not required.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Was this nomination discussed with the Safety Committee?  If so, when? 

Signature of Person submitting nomination: Position / Title:

Printed name of person submitting 
nomination: 

Date:

 
Submit this form by December 31, 2012 

J. A. Montgomery Risk Control, Attn: Karen La Sala 
231 Main Street, PO Box 2017 

Toms River, New Jersey 08754   
E-mail klasala@jamontgomery.com or Fax 732-660-5026  

 


